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"The Future of Business" 

Please Join the New Hampshire PCC 
as we virtually present 

Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 1:00 PM 
Featuring  Keynote Speaker 

Mark Fallon, President and CEO 

FREE

Event



The New Hampshire PCC is proud to host Keynote Speaker Mark Fallon,
President and CEO, The Berkshire Company, and "How Do We Prepare for a
Future We Can't See?"  Mark will discuss radical industry shifts in the past year
and what we might expect in the upcoming year.  Learn strategies that are
proven successful and new tactics to ensure continued success.  In addition, a
Q&A session will address any concerns you might have. 

Get Connected and Grow with the New Hampshire PCC! 

"The Future of Business"
FREE Virtual Event - April 5, 2023 at 1:00 PM EST 

For more information and the link to attend this FREE event please email
Lura.E.Pleickhardt@usps.gov  


